Derabis College, Derabish, Kendrapara
Department of History

Letter No 1</ pt4 / Date QL -N- 2 Y

! | '

Notice

Sub-Observation of World Heritage Week

Al the students of the department of History are hereby informed that the department of
History is going to observe” WORLD HERITAGE WEEK” on dated 29.11.24 to promote
awareness about the importance of preserving cultural and historical heritage of the world.

So, all the students are instructed to attend the programme positively.
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